Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health
CENTER FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT
MIMAROPA

April 21, 2022

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

OIC- Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

Dear Dir. Claudio:

The National COVID-19 Vaccination Operations Center (NVOC) is monitoring the data on the
vaccinated, unvaccinated and boostered individuals per NGAs.

The MiMaRoPa RVOC is respectfully requesting the respective MiMaRoPa Regional Offices
to accomplish the template using this link https:/tinyurl.com/vtw9wewn . Each NGA is
requested to make another sheet in the provided link for the breakdown of their data per region/
attached offices.

The updating of the data is requested to be done until April 26, 2022. May we also request for
each agency to assign a focal person to update the information on a regular basis. For
submission of the names of focal persons and any concerns, you may communicate with Ms.
Pamela Aguinaldo through email address aguinaldo.pamela@gmail.com .

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

QUILOD, MD, MPH, CESO IV |
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